



Level 8, 155 George Street Sydney NSW 2000 Tel: [02] 8916 4700 Fax: [02] 9252 5373 www.legioninteractive.com.au info@legioninteractive.com.au ACN 058 774 593

7 June 2006

Committee Secretary
Senate Environment, Communications, Information
Technology and the Arts Committee
Department of the Senate
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Sir/Madam

INQUIRY INTO THE PROVISIONS OF THE DO NOT CALL REGISTER BILL 2006

I write in response to the above Inquiry. As a member of the Australian Direct Marketing Association (ADMA) and CEO of an organisation that conducts responsible telephone marketing practices, I would like to support the submission made by the Association in relation to the provisions of the Do Not Call Register Bill 2006.

For the reasons outlined in ADMA's submission, the Bill, as currently drafted, will significantly hinder the ability for Legion Interactive to effectively service existing customers. Legion Interactive submits that the amendments proposed by the Association are essential to ensure the legislation can deliver on its objectives i.e to provide individuals with the choice whether or not to receive future unsolicited telephone calls.

I would like to request that Legion Interactive be consulted on future developments relating to a national Do Not Call register

Yours faithfully

David Burden Chief Executive Officer









